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13th November 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 21st November, we will be hosting a “Helping Your Child at Home” workshop in 

school with the intention of providing tips and ideas, as well as answering any queries about 

homework.  The aim of the workshops are to support you in helping your child. 

 

For the convenience of parents, we will be running two sessions.  The first one will be at 2.30pm 

and the second at 6.00pm.  We expect them to last approximately 30 minutes. 

 

If you are able to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to school by Monday 19th 

November. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. S. Lee    Mr. D. Holland 

English Subject Leader  Maths Subject Leader 

 

 ___________________________________________________________________________  

“Helping Your Child at Home” Workshops 
 

I/We are able to attend the “Helping Your Child at Home” Workshop on Wednesday 21st November 

at: 

 

2.30pm 

 

 

6.00pm 

 

 

Name of child/children: ______________________________________ Class(es): _______ 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________ 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk

